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The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Yemen to the United Nations presents its compliments to
the Secretary-General of the United Nations, and with reference to the communication dated 21 July 2014
(Continental Shelf Notification CLCS,74.2014.1.0S) regarding the submission made by the Federal Republic
of Somalia to the Commission on the Limits of the Continental Shelf on the limits of the continental shelf
beyond 200 nautical miles from the baselines from which the breadth of its terriforial sea is measured, would

like to state the following:

In the Executive Summary of the Continental Shelf Submission of the Federal Republic of Somalia,
Somalia recognizes that “it is evident thaf there is an overlap between Somali and Yemeni claims as regards
the areas of the continental shelf beyond 200 nautical miles” and that “the delimitation of the continental
shelf between the Federal Republic of Somalia and the Republic of Yemen has not yet been resoived.”

While Somalia states in its Submission that it “is ready to enter info consultations with the Republic
of Yemen with a view to reaching an agreement or understanding which would allow the Commission to
consider and make recommendations on submissions by each of the two coastal States”, no such agreement or

understanding has as yet been concluded.

Accordingly, pursuant to Rule 46 of the Rules of Procedure of the Commission on the Limits of the
Continental Shelf and paragraph 5(a) of Annex I to the Rules of Procedure, the Republic of Yemen does not

consenf to the consideration of Somalia’s submission.

The Republic of Yemen requests that the present communication be brought to the attention of the
Commission on the Limits of the Continental Shelf, and be duly circulated and issued.

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Yemen to the United Nations takes this opportunity to
convey to the Secretary-General of the United Nations the renewed assurances of its highest consideration.
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